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Sports Day 
9th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be able to welcome you into school for our sports days this year and are very much 

looking forward to sharing the event with you in just under two weeks’ time. The children will be 

completing a variety of accessible sporting activities in the morning before an afternoon of races on the 

track! Please join us at school for the races at 1pm for the first race to start at 1:15pm.  

 

A reminder of the dates are as follows:  

Primary Sports day – Tuesday 21st June 

Secondary Sports day – Wednesday 22nd June   

 

Your child’s team is highlight below: 

Red 

White  

Blue  

 

Please note that the children are welcome to wear their team colours on the day however this is not 

compulsory. 

 

As sports day will consist of the pupils spending most of the day outside and the weather due to get 

warmer, please can we ask for your child to be sent in with a sun hat and a labelled bottle of sun cream (if 

they do not have one in school already). We will also ensure the children are drinking plenty and are being 

kept hydrated throughout the day. 

 

However, if the weather is very wet and rainy, the day will be postponed and a new date will be arranged.  

 

Many thanks and look forward to seeing you all soon!  

 

Molly Flood  

PE Leader 

Mollyflood@Cedarschool.co.uk 


